MINISTRY OF FINANCE :: DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF CUSTOMS
Custom House, New Harbour Estate, Tuticorin — 628 004
Tel: (0461) 2352655,2352633 / Fax: 2352019

PUBLIC NOTICE NO. 03/2014

Attention of all officers, stakeholders and trade is invited to the letter of Member
(Customs) CBEC Board, New Delhi vide D.O. No. 401/01/2013-Cus.III dated 07.03.2014 for
the measures identified for customs revenue mobilization during Chief Commissioner’s
Conference at Hyderabad last month. As a measure to maximize the revenue collection is to
provide for Customs working on all 7 days in a week. As financial year 2013-14 nearing
closure the co-operation of members of trade and stakeholders namely importer / exporter,
Banks, Custodians, Customs Brokers etc., is solicited to maximize revenue collections. To
facilitate and to make all out effort for revenue mobilization the Custom House and all CFS
including ICD will remain open on all 7 days a week during this month.

All members of the trade shall make full use of the facility. During this period
importers and Customs Brokers are requested to ensure that duty against assessed Bills of
Entry to be paid up immediately without holding up

(Issued from File C.No. VIII/48/07/2012 — CUS POL dated 10.03.2014)

/\ ‘ /V v

/( ) \ // \L / 5

t}‘gg SUBBA RA 7J

'OMMISSIONER
To,
1. Indian Overseas Bank / State Bank of India, Main Branch, Tuticorin
2. All Custodians of CFS / ICD
3. Tuticorin Custom House Agents Association, Tuticorin.
4. The Traffic Manager, V.O. C. Port Trust
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Superintendent (EDI), Custom House, Tuticorin — He should post this Public Notice
in the website of Tuticorin Customs Commissionerate.
6. Notice Board, Custom House, Tuticorin.

Copy submitted to the Chief Commissioner of Customs (Preventive), Trichy.



